JAMES CAPPLEMAN
ALDERMAN, 46TH WARD

27 March 2013

Steven 1. Berlin

Executive Director

740 N Sedgewick, 5™ Floor
Chicago, IL 60654-8488

Re: March 2013 gifts received

Dear Director Berlin:

During the month of March, my staff and I received the following gifts:

COMMITTEE MEMBERSHIPS
BUDGET AND GOVERNMENT OPERATIONS
Commitreg, RuLEs anp ETHICS
HEALTH AND ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
HousiNGg AND 'HEAL Estate
License AND CONSUMER PROTECTION
PEDESTRIAN AND TRAFFIC SAFETY

ZONING, LANDMARKS AND BUILDING STANDARDS

e Matzo bread, chocolate assortments, and one bottle of wine (approximate total

value of $25) from CEO Moshe Davis of ManagCare.

Please contact my aide, Dana Fritz, at 773-878-4646 with any questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

James Cappleman
Alderman, 46" Ward

4544 NoaTH BRoaDwAY CHIcAGO, ILLINOIS 60640 TELEPHONE: 773-878-4646 Fax: 773-878-4920

INFO@ JAMES46.0RG



